
dates to remember

Hello and welcome back,
 

Did you have a lovely half-term? What did you get up to? We would
love to know.

The PTA were delighted to be able to fund a small portion of Coach
Gilly's Sports Camp. A great time was had by all who attended, up to
30 children on some days. Can you imagine the noise?

March is going to be a busy month with plenty of things to look
forward to and some of it organised by the PTA.

Are you free on Friday, the 8th of March? We are hosting a
Mother's Day Coffee Morning and we would be delighted if all
mothers, aunties, grandmas and female carers could join us as we
celebrate these fabulous female role models.
 

World Book Day is also coming up in March so please keep an eye
out for more details from the School regarding events and fun
activities that will be taking place to celebrate the marvel that are
books. 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of
books.” – Roald Dahl

Finally, we have the Spring Fair on Thursday, the 28th of March.
Yes, that is the half day that the children break up for the Easter
Holidays. Are we slightly odd for thinking this would be a good day to
have the Fair? Possibly. Are we going ahead anyway because it will be
fun? Most Definitely. 
Further information will be forthcoming but please have your money
ready as Raffle tickets will be on sale soon...

With all best wishes,
Bali

Upcoming PTA Meeting
Fri, 23 Feb, 9:15 a.m.

Mother’s Day Coffee
Morning
Fri, 8 Mar, 9:15 a.m.

Wellbeing Day
Thu, 14 Mar, All day

Values Award
Mon, 25 Mar

LAMDA Exams
Wed, 27 Mar

Spring Fair
Thu, 28 Mar

Spring Break
Fri, 29 Mar - Fri, 12 Apr

Since the Festive Fair in
December 2023, we have
received £35 in donations 
to support the children and
community of John Keats.

Thank you for your involvement,
help and contributions.  

You are welcome to talk to us in person at drop off and pick up. 
We can also be contacted at office@jkacademy.org.uk (insert: For the attention of PTA in the subject). 


